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• The second meeting of the ISIT committee was held on October 6, 2014.  
• 2014-2015 committee goals have been approved.   
• The 2014-2017 Technology Plan was approved by the committee with the understanding 

that one final edit would occur before it is sent to Amber Chiang for posting on the BC 
website.     

• Discussion occurred regarding a Technology Survey for Students.  The co-chairs are 
gathering questions from previous surveys to bring to the next ISIT meeting for 
discussion.  

• ISIT members were advised that our next meeting will be used to discuss the 
prioritization of Program Review technology requests.  Todd urged all department 
representatives be in attendance.   

• The ISIT co-chairs are currently involved in updating Standard III.C for the mid-term 
Accreditation report with the involvement of the ISIT committee members.    

• The next ISIT meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 3, 2014.  


